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Monday 9th November 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,

We are fast approaching Christmas and although we may not be able to celebrate in 
our usual way we hope to make this half term as special as we can for all our children 
with lots of our Christmas activities able to go ahead.

The children will take part in a Christmas celebration which will be filmed over a 
sequence of days and shared with you on Tapestry on Thursday 17th December. This 
will be a wonderful way for the children to be able to perform and will enable it to be 
shared with their extended families.

If your child would like to send Christmas cards to their friends please may we ask 
that they are brought into school between Monday 7th December and Friday 11th

December when there will be a box outside each classroom, all cards will then be 
quarantined over the weekend and sent home the following week.

Christmas Jumper Day in aid of Save the Children : £1.00 donation:
This will take place over 2 days to allow the filming of different elements for the 
Christmas performance.
Thursday 10th December:  Reception and Rainbow Fish class
Friday 11th December:       Year 1 and Year 2

Tuesday 15th December: Year 1: Please wear smart party clothes for filming of 
performance.

Wednesday 16th December: Year 2: Please wear smart party clothes for the filming 
of the performance.
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Wednesday 16th December: Christmas lunch: Roast chicken/Quorn 
fillet/chipolata/roast potato/peas/carrots and gravy or a pack lunch option. Your 
child will be asked their choice in class. The FRIENDS of our school have kindly 
donated Christmas crackers to help us celebrate.

Friday 18th December: Christmas party: Please wear smart party clothes (sensible 
footwear for when outside). School lunch will be replaced with a buffet (dietry 
requirements catered for).

This year our school has decided to contribute towards Cromer Food Bank to provide 
help to people in our local community.  Previously we have donated food at Harvest 
time but this year we would like to make this even more special by giving food in 
preparation for Christmas.  

We will be collecting items of food that are special at Christmas time but are also 
especially needed by the food bank. Please take a look at the list below and if you are 
able to donate any of these items it would be greatly received. 

We would like to make our donation in time for Christmas, so please can all donations 
be sent in to school by Monday 30th November.  Outside each classroom there will be 
a box to place your donations. 

Christmas Puddings – no alcohol
Christmas Cake – no alcohol

Mince Pies – no alcohol
Tinned Ham

Tinned Salmon
Tinned Potatoes

Christmas Crackers
Boxes of biscuits
Crisps  nuts etc
Chocolate treats
Sponge Pudding 

Custard 
Fruit Juice 

Squash

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Nichola Stewart

Head Teacher


